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Ref: APNS/2018/93     August 10, 2018 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Sub: Suo-moto Notice by the Supreme Court on  

Delayed Salaries to Employees 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We have to inform you that the Supreme Court is proceeding its suo-moto notice on reports of non-

payment / delayed salaries by member publications to their employees. The Supreme Court has 

directed all media employers to update the payment of salaries to their employees and submit a 

compliance report to the Registrar, Supreme Court. 

 

We request all employers of member publications to look into the matter on top priority and in case, 

the salaries are delayed, please inform us the amount of salary and the period for which, it has not 

been paid. 

 

You are hereby requested to send us your report within 07 days on the position of payment of salaries 

to your employees both in cases of updated or delayed. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
( Sarmad Ali ) 

Secretary General 

      APNS 


